
  

 

1313 Sherman St. Room 215 Denver, CO 80203 P (303) 866-3567 F (303) 832-8106   https://drms.colorado.gov 
Jared Polis, Governor  |  Dan Gibbs, Executive Director  |  Virginia Brannon, Director  

 

January 23, 2023 
 
 
Kent Ricken 
CWPDA 
205 S. Main St   
Fowler, CO  81039 
 
Re: Pueblo East Pit, Acreage Reduction Approval,  
 Permit No. M-1986-015, Revision No. AR-2 
 
Dear Mr. Ricken: 
 
On January 23, 2023, the Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety approved your 
request for release of a portion of the permit area from further reclamation responsibility. 
 
The permit area was reduced to 349 acres, through the release of 115.49 acres in this permit 
action. Because the permit is not totally released, you are still liable for filing annual reports and 
fees. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Patrick Lennberg 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
cc: Jared Ebert, DRMS 
 Amber Michels, DRMS 
 
ec: Kent Ricken, CWPDA, kent@agraco.net 
 Dan Tucker, CWPDA, dan@agraco.net 
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